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Dear Dr. Plank,
 
In an effort to support the work of our IAP colleagues across the world, the United States and Canadian Academy of Pathology in conjunction with USCAP Foundation is offering your division 20 complimentary eLearning Center courses (at no cost). We are providing this to you, because it supports our mission to improve global health with innovative education. We feel that you, as the leaders of your division of the IAP, are best positioned to know which pathologists would benefit the most from these courses.
 
USCAP’s eLearning Center courses are new, relevant and professionally produced. There are two types of courses. One type is your standard lecture and PowerPoint format, which can be found here: https://www.pathlms.com/uscap/categories/937/courses. The other type is a highly innovative approach that consists of expert instructors working with glass slides and a group of 17 learners. The videos are edited and there is a high-definition camera in the microscope. We call this type of course Interactive Microscopy, and you can find those courses here: https://www.pathlms.com/uscap/categories/904/courses.
 
All of our eLearning Center courses include tests that learners can take (if they choose), to see how well they have absorbed the information.
 
In order for you or your colleagues to access the 20 free online courses USCAP is providing, you must use this “promo code” at the check-out process 1xy5wz4mob
 
You will also need to create a USCAP ID, at no charge, in order to complete the transaction.
 
We hope that you and your colleagues enjoy these in-depth courses. As a final note, if you would just like to sample the quality of our online courses before using one of your 20 free courses, you can take this sample course for free: https://www.pathlms.com/uscap/courses/5334
 
 
Sincerely,
 
David B. Kaminsky, M.D., FIAC
Executive Vice President
 
Paul Lewin
Chief of Business and International Development
 
PS – if you encounter any technical difficulties, please contact Paul at paul@uscap.org
 
David B. Kaminsky, M.D., FIAC
Executive Vice President
IAP/USCAP
 

